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In a bid to improve its visibility in the African continent and to maximise the youthful potential 
of  its students, the University of Nairobi Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter M. F. Mbithi re-launched 
 rugby and basketball teams at the Vice-Chancellor’s Parlour on September 15, 2015. 

Speaking during the launch Prof. Mbithi noted the University is keen on enriching student life in 
campus. The Vice-Chancellor noted the sports teams will receive support in terms of human 
capital and finances to help the teams achieve their full potential. 

Prof. Mbithi shared his long held dream of having an integrated sports program within the 
university where well performing students could get scholarship. 

He challenged the rugby and basket ball teams to shine just like the University is doing in 
research activities.  Sponsors were urged to support the teams reach their full potential. 

Prof. Isaac Mbeche, the Deputy Vice-Chancellor, Student Affairs, noted that in yesteryears the 
University rugby team – Mean Machine was a household name and it is time to reclaim the lost 
glory. 

During the re-launch of the rugby and basketball teams, the Vice-Chancellor also launched 
Security Committees and the University Mentorship Program where students will be assigned 
mentors to help them in their academic and career lives. 

 


